
The next scheduled program for the Knoxville Estate Planning Council will be an on-line presenta-

tion on Tuesday, February 16, 2021. 

PO Box 53164 
Knoxville, TN 37950 
Phone: 865-474-7360 
Fax: 865-691-3064 
E-mail: cbangash@hga-cpa.com 

K n o x v i l l e  E s t a t e  
P l a n n i n g  C o u n c i l  

February 16, 2021 Meeting 

Dr. Mickey will discuss how the changes in the current political and social climate will effect the economy in the months 
and years to come. 

Course objectives: Attendees will gain an understanding of the economic trends in light of Covid , politics and the tran-
sition of power in Washington.   

Ryan Mickey graduated from Georgia State University with a M.A. in Economics in 2013 and a Ph.D. in Economics in 2015 after work-
ing in financial planning and investment management and as an analyst in foreign exchange in Charlotte, NC. His research interests 
are in urban economics, regional economics, and public economics. Specifically, Dr. Mickey studies how cities and regions in the Unit-
ed States change as the U.S. population ages. Professor Mickey has presented his research at the Southern Economics Association’s 
annual conference and has been published in The American Economist and the Journal of Urban Economics. Professor Mickey teach-
es introductory economics, international trade and finance, macroeconomics, behavioral economics, and urban economics.  

Delivery Method:  Group Live deliv-

ered online due to COVID-19 

Program Level: Basic 

Prerequisites: None 

Advanced Preparation:  None 

CLE, CLU, CPE Credit:  1 hour Tax 

Please RSVP no later than Monday, November 16, 2020. Guests are welcome to attend the meeting with a member. To register for this course, go to kepctn.org, or call 

865-474-7360.  

Due to this program being presented free of charge, there will be no re-

funds issued for members. Guests must cancel 48 hours prior to meeting 

date for full refund. Participants will be notified of any meeting cancellations 

via email as soon as possible. For more information regarding refund, com-

plaint and  program cancellation policies, please contact Carol Bangash at 

865-474-7360. 

Knoxville Estate Planning Council is registered with the National           

Association of State Boards of Accountancy (NASBA) as a sponsor of 

continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE Spon-

sors. State boards of accountancy have final authority on the acceptance of 

individual courses for CPE credit. Complaints regarding registered spon-

sors may be addressed to the National Registry of CPE Sponsors, 150 

Fourth Avenue North, Suite 700, Nashville, TN, 37219-2417. Website: 

www.nasba.org 

Trends in the Economy: Today and Tomorrow 
Dr. Ryan Mickey—Maryville College 

Member Contact Information 
KEPC’s main form of communication is email. If any of your profile information changes, especially your email, please update the necessary information on the KEPC web-

site (kepctn.org). Meeting announcements, membership renewals, and other information is delivered via email. Please do not uncheck the “Contact Preference” for email 

under “Contact Information” . This feature allows KEPC to send emails to members but will not display your email if that is your preference.  Regular meeting announce-

ments are sent out in January, March, May, September, and November. Membership renewals are sent out in August. If you stop receiving regular emails, please contact 

Carol Bangash.  

THANK YOU website sponsors! 

Zoom meeting information will be sent out about two days via email before the scheduled presentation. Please login and register online 

at kepctn.org no later than Saturday, February 13, 2021. If you do not receive the zoom meeting information, contact Carol Bangash as 

soon as possible. 

http://www.nasba.org

